
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 December 2023 
 
Dear Parent and Carer, 
 
RE: Duke of Edinburgh Award Clothing Order 
 
Thank you for signing your child up to begin their Duke of Edinburgh Award (DofE).  
 
We are planning to order official DofE clothing for participants and would like to offer 
your child the opportunity to order either a DofE t-shirt or hoodie.  
 
Your child can order a DofE official t-shirt or hoodie, complete with the school name 
and their name / nickname, which they could use whilst completing activities towards 
their DofE sections. The t-shirts are included in the overall price of the DofE Award, so 
there is no charge for this; however, if your child would prefer a hoodie instead there 
is an additional payment of £10 toward the cost of the hoodie.  
 
If your child wishes to order an item of official Duke of Edinburgh clothing please 
complete the order form via the following link by no later than Monday 8 January 2024: 
https://forms.office.com/e/cx41Ann9nf. If choosing to purchase a hoodie, please also 
make payment of the £10.00 via ParentPay by the same date.  
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to clarify the expedition dates with you for 
2024: 
 

• Bronze Practice (Spiers): 27 - 28 April 2024 

• Silver Practice (Howardian Hills): 25 – 27 May 2024 

• Bronze Qualifying (Allerthorpe): 8 - 9 June 2024 

• Silver qualifying (North Yorkshire Moors): 22 – 24 June 2024  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Miss J Yates 

Duke of Edinburgh Manager 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/cx41Ann9nf

